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Tēnā kotou katoa 
 
Education Review Office (ERO) Visit 
We are looking forward to welcoming three ERO team reviewers to Whanganui High School 
on Monday, 16 September.  The lead reviewer is Neil Harray and he will be working with fellow 
reviewers Sharon Kelly and Ann Brouwers. 
 
The team will be on-site from Monday, 16 September to Thursday, 19 September; off-site on 
Friday, 20 September; then back on-site for two half days on Monday, 23 September and 
Tuesday, 24 September. 
 
I warmly invite parents and whānau to meet with the ERO team at 3.30 pm, Tuesday, 17 
September in the School Library.  To assist us with our planning and seating arrangements 
please reply to this message by return email, or telephone Carol Molan (349 0178 Extn 8604) 
if you are likely to attend the meeting.  If you are not sure where the School Library is located, 
please call into the Main Reception or Student Centre and a staff member will walk you over 
to the Library. 
 
Student Elections for Student Representative on the Board of Trustees 
On Monday, 9 September we held our student election for student representative on the BOT.  
We had seven candidates standing for the position and students from all 56 Form Classes 
completed their voting during Form Time. 
 
Congratulations to Rebekah Phillips (Year 12) who was the highest polling candidate and is our 
new student representative on the Board of Trustees.  Special thanks are also extended to 
Rebecca Baker who has been an outstanding student representative on the BOT over the last 
two years. 
 
Whanganui Secondary Schools’ Moderation Afternoon 
On Monday, 23 September we will be closing for instruction at 2.00 pm for all teachers to 
attend the combined Whanganui Secondary Schools’ assessment moderation afternoon.  
School buses will run at their normal times and the School Library will be open for reading and 
study until normal closing time. 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
Martin McAllen      
Principal 
Whanganui High School 

 


